
 
 
Minutes of SEMARC Membership Meeting of July 27, 2021   (Approved August 31, 2021) 
This was a virtual online meeting by Webex. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by President Ryc Lyden KDØZWM. 
 
In attendance were members Ryc Lyden KDØZWM, Dave Larson KEØHAL, Joe Hibberd W3QLC, Dave 
Blume KDØIRF, John Regan KAØHYR, John Dean KØJDD, Gary Esler WKØX, Dave Schultz KBØSED, Ron 
Miller KFØFZQ, George Power KØGCP and Charles Hanson KFØGFK.  Total present was 11.  
 
Minutes of the May 25, 2021 meeting were approved as corrected.  (MSA Blume, Esler, all)  (There was 
no meeting in June.) 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Blume reported May starting balance of $13,283.14 and ending balance of 
$13,283.14.  June starting balance was $13,283.14, income of $110, no expenses and ending balance of 
$13,393.14.  Both records reconcile with bank statements.  For more detailed information contact the 
treasurer.   
 
Announcements:  (1) The monthly breakfast is at 0730 on the third Saturday of the month at the North 
Pole Restaurant in Newport.  (2) The next monthly member meeting will be in person at Zion Lutheran 
Church on August 31. 
 
Volunteer Examination Committee.  The June exam session had 3 candidates: 2 passed Technician and 1 
passed Extra. 
 
Activities Committee 

1. Blume reported on Field Day.  We had 595 points for QSOs, 131 points for CW, 81 points for 
digital, 171 points and 1050 bonus points. 

2. Larson reported the next field event will be this Saturday at Fire Station #3.  The August 28 field 
event will be at Afton State Park.  Parks On The Air will be September 11 at Jaycee Park in 
Hastings.   

 
Old Business – None  
 
New Business – None  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m.  (MSA: Dean, Blume, all) 
 
Program following the business meeting was a You Tube video “Radio Performance” presented by Ron 
Sherwood KCØB. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joe Hibberd, W3QLC 
Secretary 


